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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

May 28, 1997 

 

 

To:  Douglas Horne 

 

From:  Eric Scheinkopf 

 

Subject: Withdrawal Sheet for Classified Document in the Papers of Maxwell   Taylor 

 

As you requested, I examined the document in RG 218, Taylor Box 2, entitled “Q & A on President’s 
Geneva Statement,” dated January 20, 1964, which was flagged as a possible assassination record by 

personnel on the Joint Staff.  It is a 73 page document that is currently classified at the Secret level. 

 

This document addresses nuclear weapons issues and in no way can be considered an assassination 

related document. 

 

 


